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Comments: Since the early 1990's there has been substantial amount of timbering in north Georgia. As a result

some of the bird and animal life have suffered. Does the U.S. Forest Service plan on contracting substantial

timbering for timber sales or permitting timbering by private companies in our National Forests? Additionally there

is a vast amount of dead trees on the ground in our Georgia forests which is poor management of our natural

resources.

 

Thank you

 

John


